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I am requesting that this project does not pass in front of
15620 Justamere Rd. just west of Lane Rd. My wife is a two 
time cancer survivor with a very compromised immune 
system. I also am a amateur radio operator with 3 towers 
running parallel to the proposed power lines supporting a 200 
foot long antenna. I also have 4 vertical antennas and a 
horizontal HF beam. This system is very sensitive to electrical 
interference and static electricity. It is used for world wide 
communications that would become difficult to impossible if 
high tensions line were in the same proximity. The proposed 
path of the lines to turn south across Justamere Rd west of my 
location, may allow my wifes health and my radio system to 
coexist with your project without adverse effects. Respectfully 
submitted.
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